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I strongly oppose this bill. 

As a commissioner on the third largest timber producer in the state and who’s 

sensible and knowledgeable management is of critical importance due to the 

constant “shrinking basket” of available lands to sustainably harvest, it would be 

irresponsible and destructive to the environment to not let the timber industry appoint 

their representative. 

In light of the EO from the administration for higher production, this is more important 

than ever. 

 

Warmly,  

Commissioner David Loveall  

Lane County District 2 

Springfield  

 


